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TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE VENDORS 

   01-03-25 

RE: Addendum No. 2 

    Chick-Fil-A (CFA) Renovation 

    Project No. CP2025-007 

   

 

Addendum No. 2 is issued to inform vendors of required information. Please confirm that I have 

the correct email address for your company. This addendum and subsequent addendums will be sent to 

all firms who have expressed their interest in submitting a proposal. 

 

Vendors are to acknowledge receipt of Addendum No. 2 in their response. 

 

1) Available through American Document Solutions: Construction document drawings from the 2016 Chick-

fil-a project FOR REFERENCE ONLY. https://www.adsplanroom.net/projects/public 

 

2) Questions received: 

 

a) Can gas power be used for concrete cutting? 

i) Only if coordinated with building occupants and ventilated properly. Isolate the area. 

b) Are existing electrical systems being used? Electrical scope includes new lighting and outlets for new 

and relocated equipment alongside a new panel subfeed; found on sheets E-202 and E301. Any 

security, alarm, and/or cameras are existing. 

c) What is the manufacturer of the existing floor to be patched? 

i) See the 2016 set provided for reference. Patching of the existing floor to match will be required 

based on the condition of the floor under millwork being removed. 

 

Please call at 660.785.7226 or send an email at lshook@truman.edu  if you have any further 

questions. I look forward to a response from your firm. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lori Shook  

Campus Planner

https://www.adsplanroom.net/projects/public
mailto:lshook@truman.edu

